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From: john <perhav@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 1:49 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: meeting

I greatly apreciate the Assembly continuing the mask mandate at your last meeting. If a visiting family
with covid hadn't just flown in last week I think we would be at O infections now. Thank you.

I am also very in favor in supporting home mail delivery for a number of reasons. I don't ever see out PO
going back to normal service. Hours long lines that have gone on for 2 years and will continue, along with
people not being able to access their mail, especially the elderly and or disabled. Also these long lines for
hours are covid petri dishes, encouraging covid, colds and flu. There are still oo many people not masking
and or social distancing. Bottom line it is causing illness, people not being able to access their mail, their
medications, etc.

Please continue pushing for possible solutions, this situation is a clear and present danger to our
community.

Debbie, I would greatly appreciate if this could be read out loud at the meeting. john



